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Dr. Shirley Lefever-Davis 
Named Interim Dean of the 

College of Education 

  

 
  

Dr. Shirley Lefever-Davis 
  

  
Welcome to fall semester 2013! I am happy to be 
serving the College of Education as interim dean. I’m 
also pleased that Dr. Clay Stoldt, former chair of the 
Department of Sport Management, has stepped up to 
serve as interim associate dean. We will be working 
with faculty, staff and students to ensure that the 
college continues to advance and improve. 
This is a critical year as we address numerous key 
initiatives, including strategic planning at the college 
and department levels, the search for a permanent 
dean and adapting to changes in our education 
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productivity in education that Dr. Stoldt has 
established.” 

  

  

PASM Names 5th Fellow 

  

  
With the recent development of the Partnership for the 
Advancement of Sport Management (PASM) several 
fellows have been invited—
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